
NOTICE OF:
Tradewinds Designated Consumption Facility 

Citizen Participation Meeting Project Location 
Postcards are sent to all property owners within 1,000 
feet of a project site to give notice that a project  
application will be submitted in June of 2022.
This postcard is intended to invite you to contact  
project developers so that you can learn, ask  
questions, and express concerns regarding the  
proposed project. Your comments will be considered  
by the developer when finalizing plans and then  
incorporated into a report for the City’s Planning  
Commission.  
Project Description  
Tradewinds Designated Consumption Facility is proposed at 3860 Research Park Drive in 
approximately 4,560 sq ft of a brand new building that has been approved by the City and is 
currently under construction on the corner of Research Park Dr. & State St. 
Questions or Comments 
Questions or comments may be directed to Jimmy Asmar, its Managing Member, at 
jimmy@asmarcapital.com or during business hours at 248-892-9998.  You may also attend 
an informational meeting over zoom at 6pm on June 30th, 2022, through the following link:
https://zoom.us/j/93854457369?pwd=RXZsVzdIaS8wamF5M1kyODVLMVROZz09
Meeting ID: 938 5445 7369   Passcode: mmz0fW



Return Address 
AA Solutions LLC 
32825 Northwestern Hwy 
Farmington Hills, MI 48334 
Attn: Jimmy Asmar
Proposed Designated Consumption Facility
In accordance with the City of Ann Arbor’s Citizen  
Participation Ordinance, you are being notified that a  proposal 
for Tradewinds Designated Consumption Facility will be 
submitted to the City of Ann Arbor’s Planning Department. 
Details about how you can learn more and  comment upon this 
project are described on the opposite side of this card. Visit 
www.a2gov.org/participation for more information about citizen 
participation in Ann Arbor.
 

3860 Research Park Dr. 




